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ONGOING SUPPORT OF OVERSEAS PASTORS 
Church of Hope has an ongoing commitment to 

supporting four pastors who are running pastors 

workshops throughout India and Africa. Pastor John 

Mark from Suryapet recently printed a further 500 

Telegu pastors manuals to give out at workshops held 

by him for village pastors. He has now given out 5,000 

manuals to remote village pastors in the last three 

years because of the support of Christians here in 

Australia. We are now praying for love gifts to come 

in to help Bishop Benson to print 200 more manuals 

for pastors waiting to start training centres in Zambia, 

Tanzania, Mozambique and Malawi. 

 AFRICA WORKSHOPS RUN BY BISHOP BENSON 

ALL PASTORS WORKSHOPS A GREAT SUCCESS 

As a team we can achieve much. In May this year 

Bishop Benson visited Rwanda, Congo, Burundi 

and Uganda to help equip pastors to set up 

training centres in these countries. Working 

together with co-ordinating pastors from these 

countries such as Pastor Obed from Congo, 

(pictured above to the left of Bishop Benson in the 

white shirt) Bishop Benson was able to run 

successful workshops in all of these countries with 

200 pastors receiving Church of Hope manuals. 

One big thanks to those who gave to this Missions 

trip to make it possible. Bishop Benson’s next 

workshops will be in Zambia and South Sudan. 
Pastors and Bible Women being equipped by Pastor 

Conrad in one of the recent workshops held in India. 

Pastor Pandu (pictured bottom right), after being 

equipped at last year’s Visakhapatnam Church of 

Hope pastors workshop, arranged this year’s Missions 

program for Pastor Conrad in North India. He is now 

running Pastors workshops throughout India.   

It is hoped that many Christians and churches will 

consider sowing into the printing of more Pastors 

Workshop manuals to help equip third world 

pastors. Please call Pastor Conrad on 0413 483 858 

to know more about our missions program. 



                  

 

                               

         

                    

 

 

TAX DEDUCTIBLE DONATION TO CARE MINISTRY 
As the financial year draws to an end, there is still 

time to make a donation into our tax deductible 

Church of Hope Care Overseas Missions account. 

(Details Below) Over the past 6 years we have been 

supporting Pastor John Mark and Reverend David 

in India who have 75 orphans between them. 

Reverend David is also practically helping those 

who are attending his slum church. We are now 

also helping Bishop Benson who is our church of 

Hope co-ordinator in Africa. He has 47 orphans. 

NEW MISSION FIELD – PAKISTAN 
After five years of invitations, Pastor Conrad Fenton 

will be visiting Pastor Emmanuel Sadiq in Pakistan to 

run two workshops for pastors and to preach in a 

number of different churches. Pastor Emmanuel will 

be networking with other groups of pastors and 

evangelists as he organizes these workshops. Please 

pray for this Missions trip which is in November. 

 

PARTNERING WITH CARE MINISTRY 

Church of Hope Care sends support for widows and 

orphans in India and Africa as donations come in.   

CHURCH OF HOPE INC: 

(Affiliated with Australian Christian Churches) 

     Inc. No. A0044845W                  ABN: 12 198 982 157 

    GPO Box 3552, Melbourne, 3001 

     WEB SITE: www.coh.org.au 

Director: Conrad Fenton   0413 483 858 

Senior Pastor: David Palmer   0411 370 767 

 

CBA Church of Hope Missions Account: 

BSB No. 06 3001    Account No. 1036 2429 

(To support printing of manuals and purchase of 
bibles for poorer pastors in Africa and India) 

CBA Church of Hope Care Account: (tax 

deductible) 

BSB No. 06 3001                Account No. 1045 1464 

  

There is a real hunger for God’s Word in Pakistan 

Pastor Emmanuel equipping 
pastors in Pakistan 

Widows receiving saris in India 

http://www.coh.org.au/

